
Announcements: 
 

Morning worship began again May 24th at 9:30am. No Sunday 
School will be held for now. We ask that everyone follow the 

CDC guidelines. 
 
Sunday School material has been sorted and placed on the back pew. 
There are packets marked by family. Adult classes who receive the 
Quiet Hour, please feel free to take from the pile. Any material not 
picked up Sunday will be placed in the annex and can be picked up 
at a later date.  
 
Please continue to keep Paul Hershberger in your prayers. 
 
The June Water Cup is now available online and in the church 
annex. If you would like a copy emailed or mailed to you, just let 
Rachel know in the office.  
 
SUNDAY (5/24/20) 
Attendance: 51 
$    129.00 Total cash offering 
   4,319.00 Total envelope/check offerings  
   4,448.00 Unified Budget 
         39 Number of envelopes/checks 
   4,448.00 Total Unified Budget ($4,975 needed) 
        14.50 Messenger 
        25.00 Parking Lot Fund 
 
 

 


